

Dear faculty and staff,

Join your colleagues for a social hour at the UClub. Please feel free to extend the invitation to graduate students.

The Division of Finance and Administration will host soft drinks and light appetizers. Discounted beverages and additional appetizers will be available for purchase.



We look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

Linda Cohen

Academic Senate Chair